
 
 

 

  

 

20 November 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH – FRIDAY 14th DECEMBER 
 
On Friday 14th December we will be offering the children a special Christmas lunch.   

Roast Turkey  
Pork sausage with stuffing 

Or  
Quorn Roast 

 
Carrots & Peas 

Sprouts 
Roast Potatoes 

 
Pudding – Please tick below   Smiley Face Ice Cream  

Or  
Brownie Cake & Custard  

As you can appreciate our school cook needs to order from the suppliers a long way in advance.  Therefore we are 
asking everyone to complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 23rd November please.  
 
Children entitled to Free School Meals will not need to pay for this. The cost to all other children will be £2.00 and 
can be paid via Parentpay.  If your child will not be having the Christmas lunch they will need to bring in a packed 
lunch as usual. 
 
Thank you for your prompt response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs C Pocock 

 
SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH - FRIDAY 14th DECEMBER 
 
My child/children ______________________________________________________________ in Yr ________would 
like the special Christmas lunch on Friday 14th December. 
(Please tick all relevant boxes below) 
 
 My child is entitled to a free school lunch and would like one on this day  

 My child would like a Christmas lunch and I will pay on Parentpay  

 My child would like the vegetarian option please.  

 Puddings - My child would like    Ice Cream      Brownie Cake  

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….(Parent/Carer) 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498   

Email: office@banwellprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  


